
 

 
 

 
 
 

Director, Naka Ward 
Chief, Naka Police Station 

Fire Commissioner, Naka Fire Station 
 

Work has to be done to remove an unexploded ordnance discovered in the 
Marunouchi 2-chome area of Naka ward. 

During this time, it will be dangerous to remain in the area, so you must 
evacuate. 

D a t e  o f 
r e m o v a l 

S u n d a y ,  A p r i l  2 0 ,  
s t a r t i n g  a t  1 0 : 0 0  a . m . 

Evacuate by '9:30 a.m. 

Evacuat ion 
s h e l t e r 

Marunouchi Elementary School Meeting Room  

(3-35 Marunouchi 3-chome) 

*You do not have to go to the evacuation shelter listed, as 
long as you stay outside of the evacuation zone. 

We will announce when the removal work is finished on the City of Nagoya Official 
Website. 
*While the previous removal finished at 1:00 p.m., every situation is different, 
and the time the work takes may vary. When the work will end has not been 
determined. 
If for any reason the removal work cannot be held on April 20, it will be postponed 
to Sunday, April 27.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will announce when the work is finished using the following: 
City of Nagoya Official Website, 
Nagoya Oshiete Dial (Tel: 052-953-7584), 
City of Nagoya Official LINE. 

 
Inquiries: General Affairs Division of the Naka Ward Office at 052-265-2207 

IMPORTANT 

Naka Ward Office・Naka Police Station・Naka Fire 

Notice Regarding the Removal of an Unexploded Ordnance 

City of Nagoya Official Website Nagoya Oshiete Dial City of Nagoya Official LINE 

 



 

 

 

Evacuation zone 

Close-up Map 


